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Subject: Governor Sanford's Oped on Budget Vetoes

Attachments: c052205 - Vetoes Key to Restoring Fiscal Discipline.doc

Attached to this e-mail please find an opinion editorial piece from Gov.
Mark Sanford on his FY 2005-06 Budget vetoes. This oped is not embargoed 
and is available immediately for publication. Thanks for considering it

Take care,

W

Will Folks
Press Secretary, Governor Mark Sanford
803-734-5258 (office)
803-734-6447 (facsimile)
803-446-6713 (mobile)
wfolks@gov.sc.gov
www.scgovernor.com
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